
Issue 19,  February 2,  2024 

Unit… 
We are finishing our Farm 
Animals Unit.  We will start 
our unit on VALENTINES!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter of the Week… 
 
 
Can you make the letter P?  
Can you think of words that 
start with the letter P? 
 

Valentine Party Reminder…  
On Wednesday, February 14th 
we will be having our Valentine 
party.  We will be making Valen-
tine holders.  We are 
asking each child 
to bring enough 
Valentines for 
every student 
(there are 18).  
To keep it sim-
ple, we ask that 
you only put 
“From:” (your 
child’s name) on 
the back.  If you 
leave off  “To:” it will keep us 
from having to sort them all. 
If you would like to send in spe-
cial treats or treat bags for 
each child that is quite alright, 
but this is not something that is 
required. 
 
 
Dates to Remember…  
NO SCHOOL - February 19th 
Graduation - May 15th 
End of Year Party - May 17th 

Next Year’s Enrollment… 
If you are planning on your 
child coming back next year, 
please let us know as soon as 
possible, as we are already 
taking calls for placement 
next year!  If you enroll 
your child and then change 
your mind, please let us 
know in plenty of time. 
 
We have used all of the 
extra drinks. Please bring 
18 drinks (juice or milk) 
with your snacks! 
 
 
Thanks so much! 
Ms. Sheila 

Zion Preschool News 
www.zionmillstaddt.com/Zion/Preschool 

Snack Helpers: Please bring a SNACK and DRINK (juice or milk) for 18 students. Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday, February 5 - Rae Hoerner 

Wednesday, February 7 - Everly Jackson 
Friday, February 9 - Faye Dunivan 


